Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: contact@engage.vic.gov.au

Sent: Sunday, 21 November 2021 5:40 PM
To: amendments

Subject: Making a submission Form Submission

Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage Victoria website.

First name

Carissa

Last name

Marino

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?



Write your submission

Nothing the Victorian Government and Authority bodies does surprises me anymore. | sold my property in
Sunbury to remove my family from Toxic soil and bought land in Beveridge due to its peaceful nature and
regional location. How wrong was I! Now I'm dealing with a Quarry of all things, | am considering selling
once more to move away from all the environmental issues that will arise of having such construction near
a home and young children. The fact that this has been considered is disgraceful, the Beveridge North
West precinct is such a beautiful location and should be developed for housing, not industries, it is the
doorway into Melbourne. | am sure there are plenty of other locations across Australia that can supply the
materials the company is looking for, and I'm sure in areas that are not full of young familes. Should |
continue with building in this location, any future health or home related issues will be sent straight to the

VPAI
Shame on you Victoria, once again!

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit
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